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50th Anniversary 

Government Administrators Association
November 19, 2018

AGENDA
General Business Meeting

	 Officer Reports
	 Chapter Reports
	 2019 Budget
	 Approval of $3 dues increase

Presentations
	 Service Awards

Party- In appreciation of the support 
by the Membership, there will be 
dinner, an open bar and dancing after 
the meeting. 

Location Change - As you are 
aware GAA is struggling with Budget 
cuts this year.  In an effort to avoid 
passing the cost of the party on to 
the members, the Association chose 
to have the party at Warren Valley 
Golf Club which is approximately a 20 
minute drive from downtown Detroit. 
For members who would like to bring 
a guest, guest tickets are $35.00 
which includes the cost of dinner 
and open bar.  Please mail your check for $35.00 along with with attached Ticket 
Request form to 3031 W. Grand Blvd., Suite 415, Detroit, MI 48202, and we will mail 
your tickets to you.   You may also purchase tickets at the GAA office.

Absolutely No Admittance without RSVP
RSVP by calling the GAA office 
(313-224-5076) or e-mail 
gaa@gaawayne.onmicrosoft.com by 
Friday, November 30, 2018.   
Again, the only charge for admission 
for members is a voluntary 
suggested monetary donation of 
$5 to the Fort Street Presbyterian 
Church's Soup Kitchen.  Please 
make any checks payable to: The 
Open Door.  

OFFICIAL NOTICE
ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP 

MEETING/HOLIDAY PARTY
Friday, December 7, 2018
6:00 P.M. Refreshments
Business Meeting will 

begin at 6:30 P.M.
Dinner 7:15 P.M. 

DJ & Dancing 8:00 P.M. - 10:00 P.M.

Warren Valley Golf & 
Banquet Center

26116 W. Warren Street, 
Dearborn Heights, MI 48127

Between Beech Daly & Inkster Road
313-561-1040

Members:  Suggested $5 Donation to Open Door
Guest:  $35.00 (Tickets Sold in Advance)


